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CouncilMail

Dear Council Members,

The People's Voice and I desire to applaud the appointment of Leslie Kornreich to the
Commission on Disability Issues, and ask for her confirmation. We have worked with
Leslie for years on many civic issues and she is an extremely productive and caring
person. She handles tasks and community service with diplomacy, professionalism and
responsibility. Her family has given countless volunteer hours to the Elkridge area and
Howard County. Their eldest child, Nate has special needs. Leslie has been his biggest
advocate and has learned so much over the years about disability issues and needs in
the School System and the community.

We know she will be a valued asset on the Commission with her experience as an
advocate, throughout Mate's life and now his entering adulthood with different needs and
resources. Leslie has always educated herself and become involved in all aspects of
these issues, and has a great ability to communicate effectively, provide her time and
attention in a productive way, and be an energetic source of information, improvement
and assistance in every task I have seen her handle. I know the Commission would be
lucky to have her.

Sincerely,
Lisa Markovitz
President, The People's Voice


